
 

 

 
 
 

 
           Memorandum 
 
To:    Mayor & Council 
 
From:    Mindy Andis 
 
Re: Agenda Item: Thank you – Municipal Judge Amanda Maurer 
 
Date:  04/02/24 
 
 
Purpose: 

The purpose of this agenda item is to thank Municipal Judge Amanda Maurer Miller for seventeen years of 

service and dedication to the town. 

Judge Maurer was originally appointed as Assistant Municipal Judge to Judge Hugh Warder in 2007. In 2009 

Judge Maurer became the New Castle’s Traffic Judge. Following Judge Warder’s retirement in 2012, Judge 

Maurer was named as New Castle’s full time Municipal Judge. 

Over the course of the last seventeen years Judge Maurer has seen roughly 200 court dates, 2,000 cases, 100 

court trials, 1 jury trial, 30 jail advisements, and was forced to use her gavel only one time.  

The Town of New Castle is grateful for Judge Maurer’s years of service to the town. Amanda Maurer made a 

huge difference in our community and will be missed by all. 
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